
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

26 June 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
We are writing to inform you of an important update regarding our school uniform 
supplier. 
  
From today, our official uniform supplier will change from Motif8 to Emblematic. This 
change is part of our ongoing efforts to ensure better value for families and to make 
school uniform more affordable. We have carefully selected Emblematic as our new 
partner because they offer the same high-quality garments at a more competitive 
price, while still meeting our school’s standards. 
  
You will find the full range of school uniform and ordering details available on 
Emblematic’s website: https://emblematic.co.uk/schools/rha./ 
This link is also available on our school website for easy access. 
  
Emblematic are providing free delivery for orders placed by Sunday 6th July.  Orders 
will be delivered in August. 
  
If you have already placed an order with Motive8, please don’t worry—those orders 
should be processed and delivered as expected. However, you may wish to contact 
Motif8 directly if you have any questions or concerns about a current order. 
  
We thank you for your continued support and hope that this change will provide a 
more cost-effective solution for our school community. If you have any further 
questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
  
Louise Jones 
Associate Head of School 
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